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Dear Chairman Morgan; 

I appreciate this opportunity to raise further concems on the pending Union Pacific-
Southern Pacific (UP-SP) merger. 

Ensuring competitive rates for shipping is critical as Kansaŝ ndustry, especially 
agriculture, move? toward greater reliability on intemational markets and tree trade. Any reduced 
competition in the rail sector will directly affect all Kansas industry, most especially the important 
grain trade It is cntical that the UP-SP merger does not expose Kansas shippers to reduced 
service, increased rates or a reduction in shortline service. The merger proposal as it now stands 
contains several potential problems for Kansas: 

• Abandonment ofthe rail line from Herington, Kansas, to Pueblo, Colorado, will create 
serious hardships This main line is scheduled to be downgraded in Kansas and completely 
abandoned in Colorado This will adversely affect communities and shippers in the heart of 
wheat country, where competitive rai! servi.-.e L critical Any approved merger should 
contain provisions to ensure rehable and affordable rail transportation to these 
communities and shippers. 

• The City of Wichita will suffer a decrease in competition with the loss of one of its three 
major rail carriers I urge the Surface Transportation Board to consider propo.sa's that 
would allow access by other rail lines to the Wichita market if the merger is approved. 

• Increased consolidatio.i, which leads to congestion and concentration on some rail lines, is 
a concem for several Kansas communities. The most serious is Wichita, where city 
officials fear increased traffic problems c ûld affect emergency services. This problem 
should receive fiirther study. 

Ensuring competitive rail service lunges on the thoughtful and deliberate analysis of all 
issues. I am confident that the Board will take every deliberate step to review and to analyze the 
proposed UP-SP merger. In doing so, I respp'-tflilly urge the Board to study these Kansas 
concems. 
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May 29, 1996 

The Honorable Pat Roberts 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515-1601 

Dear Congressman Robeirts: 

Thank you for your recent letter expressing your concerns 
regarding the proposed merger of rhe Union Pacific (UP) and 
Southern Pacific (SP) railroads. Yeu urge that careful 
consideration be given to the competitive effects of the merger 
in yrur state. 

As you may know, UP and SP filed their merger application on 
November 30, 1995. Because the matter now is pending before the 
Surface Transportation Board (Board), i t would be inappropriate 
for me t'j comment on the merits of the case. Let me assure you, 
however, that the Board remains committed to fostering an 
effective and competitive r a i l industry. The Board will 
certainly give careful scrutiny to the competitive situation in 
your state, at well as any other issues affecting the public 
interest that may be raised during the merger proceeding. I 
anticipate a final decision in this proceeding by August 12, 
1996. 

I appreciate your interest in this matter, and I am having 
your correspondence placed in the public docket for this 
proceeding. Also, I dm having your name added to the service 
l i s t , which w i l l ensure that you receive a l l future Board 
decisions in this case. I f you need any further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

ENTERED 
Otfic« of the Secretary 
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E! Pan of 
Public Record 

Linda J. Morgan 


